
 
 

 

You are invited to the 

SCU Parent Information Evening 
 
Come along to this free evening to hear SCU staff and guest speakers give you some helpful tips to 
demystify the journey from high school to university and beyond.  There will be plenty of time to ask 
questions and seek the information that will assist in preparing you and your children for this exciting 
new chapter. 
 
Date:  Tuesday 8th September, 2015 
 
Time:  6pm - 8pm  
5pm – optional campus tour (please notify us if you will be attending the campus tour) 
5.45pm – refreshments in the foyer of Building A, Level 2 
6-8pm – Information session in A2.20 
 
Venue: Room A2.20, Building A (yellow building at the front of the campus) 
Southern Cross University, Gold Coast campus 
Southern Cross Drive, Bilinga QLD – next to the Gold Coast airport. 
Parking is available in the car park either directly in front of Building A, via the boom gate, or in the car 
park to the left of Building A. You may park where you please, then walk into Building A and take the 
stairs or elevator to Level 2. 
 
Information on the following topics will be covered on the night:  

 University offers and applying – direct offers through Access, Head-Start and STAR or 
traditional school (QTAC / UAC) offers, 

 Scholarships – how to submit the perfect scholarship application! 
 Making the best choice – which is the right SCU course? 
 Costs – Fees / HECS- help and Commonwealth supported places / textbooks / accommodation  
 Continued family and SCU support -  counselling, career services, Academic Skills and The HUB 
 A student’s perspective – hear from a student who moved away from home, received a 

scholarship and how she is managing her studies, work and life.  
 
As we will provide refreshments and have limited seats available, please register your interest by 
Wednesday 2nd September, 2015 advising the number of guests to attend and if you will be taking 
part in the campus tour at 5pm. 
Please RSVP to Caitlin Burcher via email caitlin.burcher@scu.edu.au or text or call 0419 875 270.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Caitlin Burcher 
Project Officer – SCU Access and Head-Start 
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